Minutes
Deerwood Township Regular Meeting

April 8, 2013
Board of Supervisors:
Jerry Bohnsack - Chair Judy Hamilton - Clerk
Dennis Graff - Vice Chair Christa Andrews - Treasurer
Vacant Steve Reilly - Road Overseer

Chairman Jerry Bohnsack called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. with the pledge of allegiance.

The Board acknowledged receipt of letters of interest for the vacant Supervisor position, and
agreed to conduct interviews Wednesday, April 24, beginning at 6:00 p.m. Acting on a motion by
Jerry Bohnsack, the Board agreed to hold a meeting to interview Thomas Atchison, David Gray
and Joshua Thompson. Dennis Graff seconded the motion.

Minutes of the previous meeting were approved unanimously, with a motion by Dennis Graff,
seconded by Jerry Bohnsack.

The treasurer's report was approved on a motion by Graff, with a second by Bohnsack.

Claims totaling $25,044.19 were approved unanimously with a motion by Graff, second by
Bohnsack.

Steve Reilly reported that as instructed by the Board, he had purchased a new sander, and
received bids for the old one. Ron Christenson was awarded the purchase of the sander for
$751.51.

Reilly also reported that he had placed signs for road restrictions and posted warnings at the
culvert heave on Rice Lake Road, and that the garage light retrofit was complete.

The Board agreed to set a date for the road review at the meeting in May.
The meeting adjourned at 7:20 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,

Judy Hamilton, Clerk
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